
Construction Update
 We will be installing a new substation and 
electrical cables on Blackdown Road. There will 
not be any road closures due to these works. 

 Refurbishment works to St. Barbara’s church 
will continue. This includes the installation of 
scaffolding to facilitate weatherproofing and 
decoration works. We will be closing off some 
of the parking spaces in the church car park, on 
the left-hand side as you enter. This will be our 
compound area and will allow us to conduct 
works without blocking access for pedestrians.

 Landscaping works will be continuing to the 
Green Swathe, including the installation of the 
new pedestrian bridges.

 We will start demolition of the buildings within 
Princess Royal Barracks that are situated on the 
path of the new Loop Road. This new road will 
run behind the Mindenhurst School therefore 
there will be additional noise in the area.  
Dust and noise levels will be closely  
monitored during these works.

Welcome to our monthly construction update newsletter, which we use to keep you up to date with the latest 
news from Mindenhurst.

Skanska is committed to keeping the communities we operate within up to date with construction works 
and we continually seek to minimise the impact of our construction work on local residents. Our regular 
community newsletter seeks to give you construction news updates and a direct, on-site point of  
contact for any concerns or queries you may have. Find out more on our dedicated Facebook page:  
https://www.facebook.com/MindenhurstDeepcut 
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Site contact details 
hello@mindenhurst.co.uk

Senior Project Manager: Ed Martin 07823 354 295 

Please visit our dedicated project  
website for regular construction  
updates, upcoming events and other  
on-site news: mindenhurst.co.uk
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Follow us on our new 
Facebook page
We have launched our new Facebook page 
where we will be updating our followers on 
all the latest activities at Mindenhurst.

To ensure you stay in the loop follow 
our Facebook page at facebook.com/
MindenhurstDeepcut 

New Co-op



 
 
 

Site contact details 
hello@mindenhurst.co.uk

Senior Project Manager: Ed Martin 07823 354 295 

Sign-up to 
e-newsletter 
In addition to this new regular 
construction newsletter, we 
also distribute an e-newsletter 
to subscribers that provides 
updates on any changes to 
the construction programme, 
including unexpected  
road closures. 

Signing up to this e-newsletter 
means you will receive the 
latest news quicker, and a 
digital copy of our regular 
construction newsletters. 

Please visit our website 
mindenhurst.co.uk/get-in-
touch to subscribe today! 

Please visit our dedicated project  
website for regular construction  
updates, upcoming events and other  
on-site news: mindenhurst.co.uk

Easter Trail
After a successful Easter Trail last year, it is back again! 

Join us for some springtime fun in the Central SANG. Explore the woodland  
and complete the quiz to learn more about local wildlife and woodland.  
Bring your completed quiz over to us on Monday 11th April and we will  

be handing out chocolatey Easter treats, Happy hunting! 

For further details please visit: mindenhurst.co.uk/events/

Get Involved in the 
Upcoming Local  
History Month 
May is local history month and 
to celebrate we want to see your 
photographs from the past. The 
aim of the month is to promote 
local history so we are keen see 
your old pictures. 

Please send your photographs 
from the past to hello@
mindenhurst.co.uk with  
a note that you are comfortable 
with the images being shared in 
next months newsletter edition  
and on our Facebook page. 

Look out for your picture in the 
May Newsletter! 

Update on the New  
Mindenhurst Foodstore
We are pleased to announce that negotiations are in the final stages 
with an independent development company for the sale of the 
Foodstore at Mindenhurst.

Newfoundland Developments, in association with the Co-op, will take 
forward a detailed planning application for a new convenience food 
store at Mindenhurst and will bring forward planning proposals over  
the summer. 

The scheme will utilise the building of the former RLC museum,  
accessed from the new Mindenhurst Road.

There is still much to do to ensure the foodstore is brought to the 
community in a timely manner, not least, planning application and 
permission and we encourage you to engage with the scheme,  
as and when the detail is available. 

Thank You
Thank you to everyone who donated food to The Hope Hub for the 
Random Act of Kindness Day. We had a fantastic response from the 
community and have received the following thanks from The  
Hope Hub:

“The Hope Hub is very grateful for the support and food donations 
we have received from the community at Mindenhurst and Deepcut. 
Their help in providing food for our Service Users, has been 
invaluable to us. Massive thank you from The Hope Hub.”

Easter Weekend 
This Easter, celebrate with St Barbara’s Church at their events over 
the Easter weekend. The events are suitable for all ages: 

•  Good Friday: Walk of Witness, starting at 10:30am from 
Mindenhurst Primary School 

•  Good Friday: Service at Mindenhurst Primary School starting at 11am 

•  Easter Sunday Celebration: At Mindenhurst Primary School 
starting at 10:30am.


